FEDERATION OF EUROPEAN AQUACULTURE PRODUCERS

Avenue des Arts 56 1000 BRUXELLES

+32 43382995 / +34 659094894 secretariat@feap.info



Press Release

For immediate publication

Brussels. June 14th, 2022

Subject: The FEAP held its 2022 Annual General Meeting in Budapest and delivered its Excellence Award

The Federation of European Aquaculture Producers held its 54th Annual General Meeting in Budapest on June 10th. The meeting was preceded by an extra day of group meetings and presentations. Preparatory technical meetings of each FEAP commission had taken place online in the previous weeks.

The meeting was chaired by the FEAP President, Ms Lara Barazi-Geroulanou, and welcome words were delivered by Dr. István Németh, president of the Hungarian Aquaculture and Fisheries Interbranch Organization (MA-HAL), and by Mr Péter Lengyel, Fisheries and Aquaculture director of Hungary Ministry of Agriculture. Pre-recorded videos from MEP Mr Gabriel Mato and EU Commissioner for the Environment, Oceans, and Fisheries, Mr Virginijus Sinkevičius, were played. Ms Emilia Gargallo, from the Aquaculture Unit of DG MARE, informed about the latest activities carried out by the European Commission affecting aquaculture.



Ms Lara Barazi-Geroulanou, President of the FEAP, addressing the General Assembly in Budapest.